
 

 

 Disco for Years 5 and 6 
 

 

The PTA have arranged a Disco for the children in Years 5 and 6 on Thursday 

24th October from 4.15 until 5.30 pm. 

 

Tickets will be £3.00 and will be on sale from Friday 11th October until 

Wednesday 16th October. The tickets will then be on sale again from Monday 

21st October until Thursday 24th October. Should you wish to purchase one, 

please call into the school foyer at either 8.30am or 2.45pm where the PTA will 

be selling tickets. There will be sweets and crisps on sale so we suggest children 

bring a bit of money for these items (loose change would be really appreciated). 

Water will be provided.   

 

All children will enter the disco through the main school entrance.   

At the end of the disco: 

Year 5 will also leave via the side doors in the hall 

Year 6 will leave via the main front entrance. 

 

All children are invited to join in but we reserve the right to contact parents to 

collect their child if there are any concerns.  You will therefore need to be 

contactable during this time. 
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